
 

1300 I Street, NW, Suite 500 East 
Washington, DC  20005 

Edwin Reese 
Analyst Govt Relations 
State & Local Government Affairs 
(202) 515-2592 
edwin.reese@verizon.com  

  
 April 3, 2024 
 
 
Transmittal No. 23-01 (Letter of Withdrawal) 
 
VIA: E-File 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

 
Re: Verizon Access Services: Tariff No. 11 

Withdrawal of Revised Filing (Docket No.  90-9006-TP-TRF; Case No. 23-1103-TP-ZTA) Issued 
on March 1, 2024 
 

Dear Docketing Division, 
 

 MCImetro Access Transmission Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services 
(“Verizon Access”) is filing this letter of Withdrawal for its revision of Transmittal No. 23-01, issued on 
March 1, 2024.   

         
 Pursuant to conversations with the Commission’s Staff, Verizon Access respectfully asks that the 
Commission permit the withdrawal of the proposed tariff filing submitted as a revision of Transmittal No. 
23-01 issued on March 1, 2024.  We ask that this revised filing be removed in their entirety. 
 

If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at either (202) 515-
2592 or edwin.reese@verizon.com. 

 
      Respectfully submitted,  

 
 Edwin Reese 
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